£ <\ Bal Bharati

“&¥p7 PUBLIC SCHOOL

Circular No. BBPS/GAR/PC /647/2023-24 17t Aug 2023

Dear Parents,

We are excited to share that a Holiday Homework exhibition '"MANTHAN 2023" will be
conducted on 19 August 2023 for you all.

This is an opportunity for you all to witness the interesting, creative and resourceful holiday
homework done by our students. You will see their dexterity and smartness through their
work.

Name of the event- MANTHAN
DATE - 19 August 2023
Timing-9 AMto 11 AM

We would like to welcome each one of you along with the children to be part of this exhibition
and admire the hardwork and talent of our students.

PS- Students participating in the exhibition have to report at the school time itself

(7.40 am).

Regards
Team BBPS Gadarwara



